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Sodaville City Hall 

30723 Sodaville Rd 

Lebanon, OR 97355 

(541) 258-8882 

www.sodaville.org 

 

Water Emergencies 

(503) 269-0330 
 

 

City Council Meeting 

7PM Dec. 15th, 2021 

 

Public Works Director: 

J D Burns 
 

 

Mayor: 

Lori L. McAllen 

 

Council President - Roger Perry 

Council Sgt at Arm’s - Adina Olivares 

Councilor - Ray Jackman 

Councilor - Jeff Hensley

PLEASE, DO NOT PUT CASH PAYMENTS IN PATMENT DROP BOXES, PAY INSIDE CITY HALL!! 
 

 

MAYOR MESSAGE 

 

Merry Christmas & Happy New Year’s to each and every one of you!! I hope you are all doing well and looking forward to a brand-

new year! I sure am! COVID GO AWAY!! 
 

I have an announcement… we have a job opening for a City Recorder!! If you are interested, you can find all the information posted 

on our City website at: www.sodaville@cityofsodaville.org - Best of luck to all that apply!! 
 

We are still working on the Intertie water pipeline project from Lebanon into Sodaville. It’s a long process and there are many hours 

spent looking for grants and funding so please be patient with us as it takes a large team to get this approved for our small city. Until 

then, we are at the mercy of the weather to keep us afloat during the extreme droughts we have been experiencing. Keep your fingers 

crossed this happens soon everyone!! 
 

– Mayor Lori L. McAllen 
 

CITY HALL UPDATE 

 

Sodaville City Hall is currently closed to the public. 

You can set up an in-person appointment by calling (541) 258-8882 

or emailing sodaville.oregon@gmail.com 
 

All future Newsletters will be posted online and will no longer be mailed out. 

Sorry for any inconvenience. 
 

PUBLIC WORKS UPDATE 

 

Unfortunately, we are still under water restrictions. I would like the citizens of Sodaville to consider making it a habit to continually 

conserve water and in so looking for other ways to conserve. Next spring, summer, and fall could be considerably worse due to the 

lack of rain, as well as the lack of snowpack in all Western mountains. 
 

– Public Works Director J D Burns 
 

STRICK WATER RESTRICTIONS - 7/1/2021 UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

 

City Resolution #03-01 in accordance with Ordinance #15-02 allows the City of Sodaville Water Utility to 

impose a penalty for unauthorized use. This penalty is $500.00 per offence plus water used and will be 

enforced. This is a NO TOLERANCE ORDER. 

http://www.sodaville.org/
http://www.sodaville@cityofsodaville.org
sodaville.oregon@gmail.com
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CITY OF SODAVILLE FUTURE GOALS 

 

Things we are looking into for the City of Sodaville: 
 

• An online payment system. 

• Newer more efficient water meters. 

• New seating and picnic tables for the parks. 

• More landscaping for the parks (Drought Tolerant Evergreens). 
 

FRIENDLY CITY ORDINANCE REMINDERS 

 

• City property and parks are CLOSED from dusk until dawn. 

• Absolutely NO alcohol, drugs, or cigarettes are allowed on city properties or in parks. 

• Please maintain your lawns, keep all grass & weeds below 10” tall. 

• Please keep all grass, weeds & blackberry bushes out of ditches & out of roadways lining your property. 

• Quiet time is from 9PM until 6AM, please be respectful to others. This includes EXCESSIVE dog barking! 

• While walking your dog, clean up your dog’s poo in the yard/driveway they use. YOU ARE ON CAMERA! 

• If your trashcan spills over into the streets and ditches, please clean it up. 
 

Thank you everyone for keeping Sodaville clean and a beautiful place to live for all of us!! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

If you have any announcements, information, or ads you wish to have published in the 

newsletter, please call the week before the 1st of the month and I will be happy to insert them! 
 

“The City of Sodaville is an equal opportunity provider and employer.” 


